
Mitsubishi Chemical America, Inc. 
 ALPOLIC Division 

401 Volvo Parkway I Chesapeake, VA 23320 
800.422.7270 I alpolic-americas.com 

June 16th, 2025 

Dear Valued Customer: 

As much as we had hoped to navigate the rough waters our industry is facing without raising our 
prices, it is now apparent that our optimism has reached its limit, and we simply have no choice 
but to act. Unfortunately, due to the U.S. Section 232 tariffs, which increased to 50% effective 
June 4th. 2025, on imported steel and aluminum, we are forced to implement a 10% surcharge on 
all purchase orders received in-house on or after July 1, 2025.  

This additional amount will be a line item on all invoices issued by us for purchases and will be 
clearly listed as a tariff surcharge added to the total amount due. We understand that this increase 
will likely have an impact on your business, and we hope you will understand that it was done out 
of necessity, as our raw materials costs continue to rise due to the ripple effect these tariffs have 
caused within our supply chain.  Historically, price increases are a last resort for our company, and 
this one is no exception. If there is a reduction in the tariffs, we will make adjustments 
accordingly .

We appreciate your trust in ALPOLIC and welcome any questions you may have regarding this 
change. 

Sincerely, 

Paul Olson 
General Manager – MCA ALPOLIC 

Octavio Diaz 
Director, Sales – MCA ALPOLIC 
 

https://www.commerce.gov/issues/trade-enforcement/section-232-steel



